Highlands Neighborhood Announcements

The results of the vote on how to use our $25,000 neighborhood grant money will have been announced at our neighborhood meeting on March 20. (They were not available at the time of this writing.) The results will be emailed to everyone on the neighborhood email list. If you aren’t on the list, send your email address to Teresa, or call her at 889-0405.

Our annual Spring Egg Hunt will be held on Saturday, April 19, from 10 am to 12 noon, rain or shine, at Highlands Park, 11210 NE 102nd St. Age 4 and under will hunt for eggs at 10:30. Age 5 and up will hunt at 11. Please bring a basket for gathering, and a dozen plastic eggs filled with wrapped candy, coins, or other goodies, if you can. Last year’s event was really fun! We are hoping that the Easter Bunny will come again this year. Beverages and morning munchies will be provided. Please let Teresa know if you can help. We need volunteers to deliver fliers, to help fill eggs, and to help set up and clean up on the day of the event. 

Our neighborhood is planning to enter a float in this year’s 4th of July parade! We have a trailer lined up. Now we need ideas, and volunteers to help create the float and participate in the parade. (Being in the parade is really fun, even if you’re a grownup!) The theme this year is history. We’d love to have lots of children participate. Please send ideas to Teresa, or come to our May neighborhood meeting.

Do you have any stories about the history of the Highlands neighborhood? We want to hear them! Please send stories, anecdotes, and historical tidbits to Teresa.

Happy Spring! 

